- The committee thanked Dr. Amrapali Marchant, for her valuable suggestions as IQAC committee member for the last four year. However, due to health problems she may not continue to offer her services to our institution.
- The committee welcomes Dr. H J. Pancholi, Ex Pro-Vice Chancellor, HNGU and Prin. Dr. S P Sharma, L & K B.Ed College, Patan as our IQAC committee members.
- The meeting started with reading of the minutes of previous meeting.
- The welcome function for the students was organized successfully. It was suggested the enrollment of the students in the subject of economics should be increased and necessary steps regarding that should be taken.
- Results of the academic year 2013-14 were discussed. The committee drew attention of Prof. Aditi Dave to make attempts to improve result in economics.
- The committee recommends the librarian to computerize the college library and students should take the benefit of barcode system.
- It is recommended that some programmes like Book-Exhibition and Book-Reviews should be organized to get the attention of students towards collegelibrary.
- Our college has got the permission to host Gujarat University Inter Zone
 Youth Festival. For that Prof. Shri Naresh Dave was declared as the
 coordinator. It was suggested the all the staff members to create various
 committees and take active participation in the organization of this event.
- It is recommended to organize various competitions and celebrate teacher day in the college.
- The committee suggested active participation of all the staff members in various seminars, workshops and present paper.
- The committee recommends that Shri Shivbhadrasinh Chauhan to make attempts to enroll more students in NCC.
- It is recommended that all professors to take effective steps for using ICT during the current academic year.